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OIG STRATEGIC PLAN AND NEXT STEPS FOR ORGANIZATIONS TO PREPARE

Over the past several months, the federal government has issued copious amounts of new regulations, provided waivers to longstanding
laws and made large sums of money available to health care entities. OIG published the “OIG Strategic Plan: Oversight of COVID-19
Response and Recovery” on May 26, 2020 to transparently let the health care industry know what they are doing in regards to the COVID-19
monies.

Health care entities need to reassess, identify and prioritize their COVID-19 compliance risks as a next step. Learn more about the strategic
plan summary and next steps to prepare in our full article here: https://bit.ly/2DSNbpr.
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